
 

 
 

 
Help Shape the Future of Transportation in Ocala/Marion County! 

 
Please join the Ocala Marion Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) at a Community 
Workshop on September 18, 2024 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the College of Central Florida 
Webber Center, 3001 SW College Road, Ocala, FL 34474. The Workshop will be an open house 
format with brief presentations at 5:15 p.m. and 6:15 p.m.  
The Workshop is for Navigating the Future – 2050 Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP). 
The LRTP serves as a comprehensive framework for guiding the investment of multi-modal 
transportation improvements in Marion County over the next 25 years. 
All members of the public are welcome and encouraged to provide feedback at the meeting or 
through the LRTP project page on the TPO’s website.  

For more information or to request special accommodations, please contact the TPO at:  
352-438-2630; or e-mail to: OcalaMarionTPO@marionfl.org. www.ocalamariontpo.org 

 
 

#  #  # 

The Ocala Marion Transportation Planning Organization is a federally-mandated public 
agency responsible for allocating state and federal funds to roadway, freight, transit, 
bicycle and pedestrian projects within Marion County. The TPO serves the cities of 

Belleview, Dunnellon, Ocala and Marion County. 
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